The family of Ms. Theresa Blanche
Simmons wishes to clarify informa-
tion in a memoriam published on
August 15, 2013. Ms. DeSilva was
employed by family from Novem-
ber 2009 not November 2007. Ms.
Simmons was in good health until
late 2008, Ms. DeSilva took over
her care in November 2009.

Thank you, The Family




